
Catch the Scituate Spirit 

 
       RECREATION COMMISSION  

MINUTES  

Wednesday, May 8, 2019 

Scituate Recreation Office 

327 First Parish Rd., Scituate, MA 

 

Attendance: Suzanne Brennan, Jennifer McMellen, Mike Connor, Dave Mahery, 

Kevin Devin. 

 
I. MEETING CALLED TO ORDER at 6:00p.m.  

 
II. COMMISSION REORGANIZATION: Voted unanimously Jen McMellen 

Chairperson and Mike Connor Vice Chairman, Secretary to be determined. 
 

III. LETTER TO SUPPORT THE SENIOR CENTER PROJECT:  discussion 
and vote on supporting the Senior Center Project.   The commission unanimously 
VOTED to support the Senior Center Project and to write a letter of support.  The 
letter was to be sent out by end of week. 
 

IV. FIELD REPORT:  Kevin Devin reported that all fields were open as of 5/6/19.  
He recommended the Veteran’s gym use for inclement weather used by the youth 
sports group’s fee ($15.00 per hour) be waived due to help out the groups get 
through a rainy spring.  The commission VOTED unanimously in favor of waiving 
the fee for the youth groups due to a rainy spring for the use of the Veteran’s Gym. 
Mike Connor moved the vote and Suzanne 2nd .  Kevin started a discussion on all the 
groups and SHS sports about the upcoming field renovation project.  He plans to 
meet with each group to discuss options. 
 

V. DIRCTORS REPORT: This summer all Recreation programs will be running out 
of the Recreation Center, 327 First Parish Rd.  This is different from the last 3 years. 
We are looking forward to summer, all orders have been ordered, lifeguards and 
counselors have been hired,  tee shirts and equipment on order and we are ready to 
go.  

 
 
VI. ADJOURNMENT:  7:30 P.M. next meeting  June 12, 2019 

 

 

RECREATION COMMISSION 

FRIENDS OF SCITUATE RECREATION, INC. 
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Scituate, Massachusetts 02066 
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